
From: "White, Morgan"
To: "Reddington, Douglas William" <dredding@illinois.edu>

"Kim, Qu" <qkim@illinois.edu>
Date: 12/3/2018 2:00:03 PM

Subject: FW: Proposal for geothermal monitoring station at John Bardeen Quad
Attachments: stumpf_CIF_proposal.docx

Hi Doug and Qu,
 
The funding from the Carbon Credit Sales is approved, per the emails below, based on the attached proposal from Dr. Stumpf for
$65,610.
 
Jenny Kokini at iSEE will assist with connecting the Carbon Credit Sales Funding to the related project.  Jenny, the point person for
the project budgeting is Doug Reddington, the F&S Capital Planner for this Campus Instructional Facility. 
 
Please let me know if you need me to do anything to assist.
 
Thanks,
Morgan
 
===============================
Ms. Morgan White
Associate Director of F&S, Sustainability
University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign
148B Physical Plant Service Building, MC-800
1501 S. Oak, Champaign, IL 61820
217-333-2668 mbwhite@illinois.edu
http://icap.sustainability.illinois.edu  
 
From: Stumpf, Andrew J
Sent: Sunday, December 02, 2018 9:53 PM
To: White, Morgan <mbwhite@illinois.edu>
Subject: FW: Proposal for geothermal monitoring station at John Bardeen Quad
 
FYI. The plan is to start drilling this week.
 
Andy
 

From: "Attalla, Mohamed Mahmoud" <mattalla@illinois.edu >
Date: Sunday, December 2, 2018 at 6:31 PM
To: Andrew Stumpf <astumpf@illinois.edu >
Subject: FW: Proposal for geothermal monitoring station at John Bardeen Quad
 
Andy
I just wanted to let you know that this project is approved and we are making arrangement to transfer the fund
 
Thanks
 
Dr. Mohamed Attalla, MBA, P.Eng.
Executive Director, Facilities and Services
University of Illinois
Tel: (217)300-7783
Email: mattalla@illinois.edu
http://www.fs.illinois.edu/

 
From: Evan DeLucia <delucia@life.illinois.edu > 
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2018 6:22 PM
To: Attalla, Mohamed Mahmoud <mattalla@illinois.edu >
Cc: Delucia, Evan H <delucia@illinois.edu >; Kokini, Eugenie Jenny <jkokini@illinois.edu >; Cai, Ximing <xmcai@illinois.edu >
Subject: Re: Proposal for geothermal monitoring station at John Bardeen Quad
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A great project, Mohamed. Let’s move forward with it. I’ve copied Jenny; she can advice on how to transfer the funds from
the provosts office. Cheers, Evan

Sent from my iPhone
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